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10 OFFICER'S APPROVAL - TENDERS RECEIVED - ARBROATH ROAD ROOF 
REPLACEMENTS (AN82-2008) 

 
It is reported for the information of the Committee that in view of the timescales involved the Director of 
Housing and the City Architectural Services Officer, after consultation with the Depute Convener and 
Spokespersons of the Other Groups, agreed to accept a negotiated contact with Dundee Contract 
Services for roof replacements at 27, 29 and 31 Arbroath Road amounting to £61,902.83 together with 
allowances of £754 for CDM Co-ordinator and £6,975 for professional services, making a total 
expenditure of £69,631.83.  
 
 
 


